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MONKEYPOX  

On May 26, 2022, the Vermont Health Department issued a Health Advisory on 

the monkeypox virus with recommendations for Vermont health care providers.  

 

At that time there were no known cases in Vermont, and that is still true – there are no known cases in     

Vermont as of July 13. However, there are cases in each of the surrounding states and in Quebec so it is     

important to be prepared to encounter patients who are or may be infected with the monkeypox virus.  

The Vermont Health Department Monkeypox webpage has regularly updated information for clinicians    

with links to CDC resources, which offer clinical guidance for treatment and testing and information     

about protecting health care providers and other staff.  

Another helpful resource is the CDC/AAMC Monkeypox Resource Guide maintained by the American         

Association of Medical Colleges in collaboration with the CDC.   

https://www.healthvermont.gov/disease-control/zoonotic-diseases/monkeypox
https://www.healthvermont.gov/disease-control/zoonotic-diseases/monkeypox#MPXClinicians
https://www.aamc.org/about-us/mission-areas/health-care/cdc-aamc-resource-guide-monkeypox

